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I write to urge the Secretary of State to refer the matter back to the Expert Committee.

There have been changes since the issues were last considered. Climate change concerns
have magnified. The need for such a potentially damaging scheme is even less clear with
most likely lower traffic flows.

The twin tunnel proposal will still cause irreparable harm to this internationally important
site. The 1dea that this can just be ignored by the Secretary of State is breathtaking.
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